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March 2, 2020 

CONTACT: 

Dave Souza, Board President 

dsouza@gd-pud.org 

 

DISTRICT ANNOUNCES INTERIM GENERAL MANAGER JEFF NELSON, PE 

The Georgetown Divide Public Utility District has recently brought on Jeff Nelson, PE as the Interim General 

Manager until a permanent General Manager can be hired.  Jeff is a licensed engineer in the State of 

California and has over 30 years of experience in the water supply and wastewater management field.  Jeff 

has a Bachelor’s Degree in Geological Engineering from the University of Minnesota and a Master’s Degree in 

Civil Engineering from San Diego State University.  Jeff has lived in California for more than 35 years, and now 

lives with his family in Carmichael, California.     

Questions can be directed to Board President Dave Souza.   
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